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UNITED STATES SENATOR
WASHINGTON, D.C.

March 19, 2015

Dear Mr. Islam,

I am pleased to extend my warmest congratulations to Zantech IT Services, Inc.
upon receiving the 2015 Asian Business Excellence Award from the Asian American
Chamber of Commerce.

This honor recognizes that your organization's commitment to the common good
has made a lasting impact on the community. When our country faces challenges, society
relies upon role models to inspire success and create hope. Leaders provide the structure
and organization to which others can aspire. I know your work will inspire others to
exhibit the same leadership qualities that have enabled you to be successful.

On this important occasion, I am very pleased to join with your staff, friends and
community in saluting your accomplishments and wishing you the very best in your
future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Mok € Koner

MARK R. WARNER
United States Senator



